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Marge Schmuckal - permit #2013-01832 - 108 Salem Street

From: Marge Schmuckal

To: agreer@maine.rr.com

Date: 10/21/2013 11:33 AM

Subject: permit #2013-01832 - 108 Salem Street
cC: Barbara Barhydt; Jeanie Bourke

Hello Mr. Greer,

Inspection Services has nearly completed the issuance of your permit. However, it is noted that you have not
applied for an Administrative Authorization thru the Planning Division. You will need to complete that task
before we can issue your building permit to change the use of your building. You can either find the forms on-
line under the Planning Division, or contact Barbara Barhydt in Planning at 874-8699,

Thank you for your patience,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
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